

Left to right: Adam Suleman, Tiffany Ramirez (General Manager) and Selina Darwin (Director of Sales).

Mayor Todd Meier of Addison, Texas, September 14, 2015.

Our Addison Hilton Garden Inn, located at 4090 Belt Line Road, just completed a multi-million dollar update and renovation. That is the kind of reinvestment in Addison that prompts me to make sure I go by, take a tour and say thank you. So yesterday I dropped in to see Vice President of Equinox Hospitality Adam Suleman and his management team General Manager Tiffany Ramirez and Director of Sales Selina Darwin. As you can see from the photos, the renovations are complete and look fantastic! They have also expanded their food service to include hot breakfast options and a diverse dinner menu. Each and every guestroom was updated with all new furniture and fixtures and beautiful new paint and carpet. In fact, that goes for the entire hotel! The meeting and conference rooms look great and will accommodate business meetings of sizes up to almost 50. The hotel not only looks great, but it is operating at well over 90% occupancy, with most week days sold out. This hotel has deluxe accommodations and amenities that include not only food service, but also an outdoor pool, hot tub and fitness center. Congratulations to Adam and his entire team on a job extremely well done. We are so pleased to have Adam and his Equinox Hospitality team with us here in Addison. They really are helping us build and enhance our brand.